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20th October 2023 

Parents and Carers Safeguarding Board 

We are still in search of a few more parents and carers who would be willing to join our brand-new  

safeguarding board. 

Safeguarding means protecting children from physical, emotional, sexual abuse and neglect in all  

environments including at home, in school, on the street and in the digital world. It also means helping  

children to grow up into confident, healthy and happy adults.  

The board will aim to bring more awareness of how we can keep our children safe and reduce the risk of 

them suffering any harm. 

We would need members to commit to half termly meetings and be willing to write half termly briefings (or 

more regularly depending on your capacity) in the Mail on Friday Newsletter.  

If you would be interested in becoming a member, please email parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Staff News 

We are very sad to let you know that Mrs Daphne Smith will be leaving us next Friday 27th October.  She is 

a much loved and respected teaching assistant who has worked at our school for over 25 years.   

We would like to wish her well in her retirement.  We will miss you so much.   

Congratulations to Mrs Sam McDonald (teaching assistant) who has given birth to baby Elsie.  Elsie was 

born on Saturday 14th October and weighed 8lb 2oz.  Mother and baby are doing well. 

Year 6 Children 

As you are already aware, applications are open for Year 6 children who are due to start secondary 

school in September 2024.  The deadline for applying for secondary school places is  

31st October 2023. 

If you reside outside the Telford and Wrekin area, please apply to your home Local Authority.   

Parents can submit up to four preference schools on their application and we encourage parents to  

apply for more than one school as, if admissions are unable to offer your preferred school, you may be 

allocated a school that is some distance away if your catchment school is already full.  

Each year, Telford and Wrekin do see a lot of applications that have only one preference which can 

lead to disappointment when allocated a school at some distance from home addresses. 

If you have any queries, please direct them to admissions@telford.gov.uk 

Thank you 

 Uniform 

Please can we ask that parents name their child’s school uniform, particularly jumpers, cardigans, shoes 

and PE hoodies. After one month, we have a significant amount of school unform in lost property that we 

can’t return to children. 

Boots 

If your child wears boots to school, please remember to send them with shoes to change in to once they 

arrive.  Thank you. 

Weekly Newsletter 



Penalty Shootout 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored your child to take part in the penalty shootout. 

We are pleased to announce the winners, as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children have taken part in the penalty shootout.   

Please note that only children who brought sponsorship forms in will receive a goody bag and certificate.   

These will be given to the children after the event.  

 

Prize No. Prize Name of 

Child 

Year Sponsorship 

Money 

Raised 

1. £25 JD 

Sports 

Voucher 

Anaya  

Chopra 

Y1 £155 

2. 3 day  

Crossbar 

Club 

Eva Jones Y5 £115 

3. 5 AFC  

Telford  

Tickets 

Rylee  

Pierson 

Y1 £80 

4. Trophy, 

Chocolate, 

Sweets 

Mila Ram Y4 £71.90 

5. Trophy, 

Chocolate, 

Sweets 

Zacharia 

Ram 

Y4 £71.90 

6. Mufti for 

whole class 

Lucy Hine YR £70 

7. Extra break 

for whole 

class 

Reyan Rawa Y1 £70 

8. Lunch with 

Mrs Whiting 

Ajeet Singh 

Sidhu 

Y2 £60 

Parking Considerately 

Please can we remind parents/carers to park considerately when dropping off or picking up from school.   

Please be particularly mindful of other drivers and be vigilant of occurrences happening whilst you are  

driving/parking during this busy drop off and pick up time. 

 Contact Details and Consent 

Please remember to let us know if your contact details change so that we can amend them on your 

child’s record. 

If you ever want to withdraw your consent for the Academy to process your data, please fill in the  

consent withdrawal form which is available on our website.   














